
AABF Board Meeting Minutes, August 10, 2011 
  
Attendees:  Tera Stevens, Shari Conley, Brett Bjornsrud, Andrea Nagy, Mike Lujan 
  
Agenda Items: 
  

1. AABF Rules:  The AABF Rules are posted on the website.  We do need to review 

these rules and make necessary changes due to the concerns that arose during this 

year's season. All board members are expected to review and make notes for the next 

board meeting. 

2.  2012 Board Positions: 2012 Board positions were discussed and a few 

nominations were made. If anyone is interested in helping out on the board next year, 

please have them contact a board member, or send a note to the PO Box 88074. We 

will finalize positions at the next meeting. 
3.  Season Review:  Other than soccer rules, the season went really well.  It was noted that 

parents and coaches overall wanted to have a more structured practice schedule. Most felt that it 

would be better to schedule practice times like we do the games. If a coach wants additional 

practice time, then they can schedule it with their players. We will discuss the schedule further at 

the next meeting. 

4. Surveys: Very few surveys were returned this year. It was felt that the overall feeling was 

good. 

5. Equipment:  Andrea will conduct an equipment inventory and get a list of what is needed by 

the next meeting. 

6. Black Forest Parade:  Andrea will look for the banner so we can display it in the parade. 

Tera will get candy to be tossed to the kids on the sidelines.  Any kids who would like to 

participate is welcome to join in. We will be meeting Saturday, August 13 between 9:55 and 

10am on Shoup Road, east of Clair Ln.  The participants are asked to wear their soccer shirts and 

shorts and they can bring a soccer ball if they like. 

7. Meeting Adjourned: Agreed to communicate by email until the next meeting which will be 

scheduled for mid-February.  

 


